

P.O. Box 9091 \ Greenville, S.C. 29604 \ (864) 232-LOVE (5683) \ www.theanchorage.org

Come away...

Servant Leaders

Rosemary Goodall
Methodist
Jason Loscuito, Chair
Baptist
Juan Ortiz
Grace (non-denom.)
Starla Revels
Episcopalian
Angela Sudermann
Baptist
Holland Webb
Nazarene

Staff

Catherine Powell Founding Servant Leader

Support

Susan Leaphart Volunteer Coordinator Camp Wynn Treasurer

Advisors

Elizabeth Canham Episcopalian William Dietrich Quaker Peggy Dulaney Methodist Travis Ellison Presbyterian Kathryn Fitzgerald Catholic Glenn Hinson **Baptist** Merwyn Johnson Presbyterian Carl McKenzie Lutheran Kent Satterfield Episcopalian

Dear Friends of The Anchorage Community,

Where but at The Anchorage would you hear a phrase like "weakness is my word for this year?" It's downright un-American to wear a word that conveys anything other than strength, cunning, and power. It's definitively Christian, though.

St. Paul famously said, "I am well content with weaknesses ... for Christ's sake; for when I am weak, then I am strong." So, we're in good company.

In a world that increasingly celebrates might and wealth, The Anchorage offers spiritual shelter for those who are weak and who know it. We believe the ancient word:

"The foolishness of God is wiser than men; and the weakness of God is stronger than men. For ye see your calling ... God hath chosen the foolish things of the world to confound the wise; and God hath chosen the weak things of the world to confound the things which are mighty."

The Anchorage operates on a shoestring, drawing much of our income from program fees and gifts from those receiving spiritual direction. Many of the weak who join us, however, cannot pay all the costs associated with our ministry. For instance, our Depth Soundings quarterly goes into a maximum security prison, people with extensive medical needs join us to listen for God's word together, and others without recourse are finding God at The Anchorage – with space, direction and community given regardless of ability to pay.

This is where you and I come in. By giving to The Anchorage, we can be the strong, extended arms of God to those who are weak and who seek strength and shelter in God.

Please join me by making a generous gift to the ministry of The Anchorage as God leads. Blessings,

Holland Webb Servant Leader, The Anchorage

PS: Our gifts to The Anchorage have helped people meet with God in quiet for nearly 20 years. Wouldn't it be great to keep a quiet space for God in Greenville and beyond for another 20 years? Let's do it.

